
 

 
July 23, 2013 

The School of Continuing Education (SCE) Cypress Center reported that on Tuesday, July 23, 
2013, at approximately 1:50 p.m., a female student was approached and inappropriately 
propositioned by a male near the Cypress College Student Center after leaving the SCE 
Technical Education II building.  The female student left and then later reported the incident to 
Campus Safety.  No one was harmed in this incident and the male in question was not found.   

The student described the male in question as follows: 

• Male, White, approximately 5’6”, 130-140 pounds, 17-18 years old, wearing khaki shorts 
and a white t-shirt, white socks, and dark sneakers 

 

No other related incidents have been reported.  Anyone with additional information regarding 
this incident is asked to contact Campus Safety at 714.484.7387.   

SCE takes safety very seriously and encourages all students, faculty and staff members to 
immediately report incidents and/or suspicious behavior to the following numbers: 

• NOCCCD Anaheim Campus:  714.808.4911 
• SCE Cypress Center:  714.484.7387 
• SCE Wilshire Center:  714.992.7777 

 
In the case of an immediate threat, you should dial 9-1-1 and ask someone nearby to 
simultaneously contact Campus Safety for the most efficient response.  Students, faculty, and 
staff members are reminded to adhere to safety tips such as walking in groups and utilizing 
Campus Safety escorts. 

 

##### 

SECURITY ALERT 
CYPRESS CENTER 


